
 

Delta Sigma Pi – Alpha Iota 
 

Hello Brothers! 

 

The summer is quickly approaching us here at Drake! In August, we have four members so far registered 

to attend the 52nd Grand Chapter Congress in Atlanta, Georgia. This is a very special event where we will 

get to learn more about all of the different aspects of the Fraternity and meet other brothers from across 

the nation. We will attend a various number of professional and networking events, learn how to improve 

our chapter, and at the same time explore the city of Atlanta. This is a fantastic professional opportunity, 

but also an expensive one for brothers to attend.  

 

We are asking for your support to help us fund this event! Donating to Alpha Iota Chapter Leadership 

Fund helps us afford events such as Grand Chapter Congress, LEAD Provincial Conferences, LEAD 

Schools, and the Presidents’ Academy. For this Grand Chapter Congress the costs for members to attend 

are broken down approximately in the following ways: 

 

 One Member Four Members Eight Members 

Registration $335 $1,340 $2,680 

Hotel $139  $556 $1,112 

Travel $300 $1,200 $2,400 

TOTAL $774 $3,096 $6,192 

 

All gifts to the Alpha Iota Chapter Leadership Fund are tax-deductible (as allowable by law). The 

chapter’s CLF is a fund within the Delta Sigma Pi Leadership Foundation. The Leadership Foundation is 

a 501(c)3 charitable organization as defined by the IRS.  

 

To donate, please visit this website: dsp.org/donate, click “Chapter Donation”, and select Alpha Iota 

under Chapter Information.  

 

If you have any questions, suggestions, or comments please feel free to reach out. We would appreciate 

any donation, large or small, and I hope you have a great rest of your Spring! 

 

Fraternally, 
 

Sydney 
 

Sydney Walther 

President 

 


